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ANNOUNCEMENT
FURTHER DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR IN RELATION TO

CONTINUING CONNECTED TRANSACTIONS

This announcement is made pursuant to Rule 14A.47 of the Listing Rules.

References are made to the announcement (the “Announcement”) of S.A.S. Dragon 
Holdings Limited (the “Company”) dated 2 December 2021 in relation to the continuing 
connected transactions under the Conditional Master Agreement between the Group and 
the Hon Hai Group in the next 3 financial years during the period between 1 January 
2022 and 31 December 2024 (both dates inclusive) and the announcements of the 
Company dated 22 December 2021 and 14 January 2022 (the “Delay Announcements”) 
in relation to delay in dispatch of the Circular. Unless the context otherwise requires, 
capitalised terms used herein shall have the same meanings as those defined in the 
Announcement and the Delay Announcements.

As stated in the Announcement and the Delay Announcements, a circular (the “Circular”) 
containing, inter alia, (a) further information on the Conditional Master Agreement and 
the Caps; (b) the letter of advice from Gram Capital; (c) the recommendations from the 
Independent Board Committee; and (d) a notice of the SGM will be dispatched to the 
Shareholders as soon as practicable but no later than 28 January 2022.

As additional time is required to prepare and finalise the information to be included in 
the Circular, the date of despatch of the Circular is expected to be postponed to a date on 
or before 11 February 2022.
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